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Thursday 5th September 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 
We have arranged an exciting team-building activity day for the Year 6 children on Wednesday 18th September.  The 
day will be led by a team from Wise Up Team Building https://www.wiseup-teambuilding.co.uk  and will consist of 
fun problem-solving games and challenges on the school playground.  
 
We would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £16.00 per child, which will cover the cost of the day. If you are 
able to, please make this contribution via the School Gateway by Friday 13th September 2024. 
 
If the cost will prove beyond your family’s means please contact Debs in the office, as we would not want the cost 
to be a barrier to your child taking part. 
 
If your child is in receipt of any PPG funding Mrs Colston will call you on Monday to discuss payment options. 
 
If you would like to make an additional contribution that may help another family, you are able to do this using the 
‘Voluntary Contribution’ payment section on the Gateway. 
 
Please be reassured that all queries and comments are dealt with in the strictest confidence. 
 
We will be spending the whole day outside, so clothing appropriate for the weather is essential. 
 
Parent helpers will be needed, so if you are able to join us for the whole day (9am-3pm), please inform us via the 
gateway. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs McGhee and Mrs Clark 
Year 6 Teachers 
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